DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center
1201 NW 16" Street
Miami, F133125-1693
November 18, 2016

In Reply Refer To: 5467122

Ms. Lynette Fischer

Ms. Katherine Tryon

Greater Miami Area Chapter of AACN
American Association of Critical Care Nurses
PO Box 432600

Miami, Fl 33243

Dear Ms. Fischer and Tryon:

On behalf of the Miami VA Healthcare System, this letter is in recognition of the
donation of clothes and hygiene supplies. Our Veterans wil appreciate these donations
immensely. Thank you for the care and support for the homeless service men and
women of our Armed Forces. Every little bit counts in order to get them back on their
feet and moving forward. These homeless Veterans were able to use the items, which
meets their basic needs of survival. | am personally grateful for your dedication to the
countless Veterans you serve.

We hope that you are able to continue your commitment to those Veterans in
need, and encourage you to keep up your humanitarian efforts. Thank you for thinking
of our homeless Veterans.

Sincerely yours,

%N anndha L:Ti5.ums‘ Mow, ez
Marsha Latham, MSW, LCSW, BCD
Health Care for Homeless Veterans
Coordinator

Social Work & Chaplain Services

Miami VA Healthcare System

(305) 575- 7000 ext 2513
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